
From: PUC  
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 8:17 AM 
To:  
Subject: HP24-001 
 
Ms. Lindner, 
  
This is in response to your message regarding the SCS Carbon Transport LLC 
siting permit request filed with the commission on Nov. 19, 2024, docket HP24-
001. I encourage you to read the Pipeline Siting Information Guide as it explains 
the commission’s processing of a docket such as this. 
  
Your message and my response will be posted under Comments and Responses in 
the docket. 
  
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




